
 

  
  

September 19, 2022 

 

 

 

A message to the residents of St. Maries,  

 

 

Since the reinstatement of our agency in May of 2021, I have managed to grow 

as I work alongside other members of the department, Mayor, City Council, 

and associated city departments and staff. Since May 17th of 2021, I have had 

the pleasure an honor of serving as the Chief of Police for our community. This 

department cannot survive without the continued support of its members in 

the community and members of the elected positions in the city. I look forward 

to growing with each and every person who enters into our beloved city. I 

encourage all to greet and meet our department members as we continue to 

grow and learn alongside our community. 

 

 

 

 

Regards,  

 

Scott C. Castles 
 

Chief of Police 

City of St. Maries 

602 W. College Ave. 
St. Maries, ID, 83861 

 


